Department of Energy
Savannah River Operations Office
P.O. Box A
Alken, South Carolina 29802

b T

a

R
a1

Mr. Wade Waters, Chair

Savannah River Site Citizens Advisory Board
308 Pinewood Drive

Pooler, GA 31322

Dear Mr. Waters:

QUBIECT: Citizens Advisory Board (CAB) Recommendation Number 179 — Inspector General
Waste Solidification Building (WSB) Report (Your letter, 11/19/03)

Thank vou for your recommendation regarding the Inspector General WSB Report. A response
to the Inspector General WSB Report is being worked at the highest levels of the Department of
Energy (DOE) and the National Nuclear Security Administration. Since your recommendation is
directly related to the Inspector General Report, once the DOE has determined the appropriate

action(s) to resolve this issue, we will notify the CAB ina timely manner.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me or Sterling Franks at

(803) 952-6272.

Sincerely,
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Jeffrey M. Allison
#T~ Manager

ED-04-023

ce: Jessie Hill Roberson (EM-1), HQ
Paul Golan (EM-3), HQ
Ed Siskin (NA-26), HQ
Sterling Franks (NA-266), SR




